0-028

Election Boundaries Commissioners
GPO Box F316

PERTH WA 6841

TO THE THREE ELECTRICAL COMMISSIONERS

I wish to protest in the strongest possible terms at the unilateral proposal you have
concocted to start renaming WA seats after Western Australians for the following reasons:

e People have a hard enough time voting with three different systems (State/Local and
Federal), and with regular boundary changes, without you three switching all the
seat names on them this close to an election;

e You have completely disregarded prominent Aboriginal Western Australians which is
a absolute disgrace;

e Most of the people chose already have plenty named after them;

e You have chosen to rename some seats, but not others in another fit of madness,
and to add to the confusion;

You've even added a new seat of Baldivis, and named it after a suburb!!!

IF there is to be a change in the nonclementure of seat names, then it should have PROPER
CONSIDERATION, away from the mess of a boundary realignment/gerrymander.

| URGE YOU TO ABANDON THIS RUSHED, POORLY THOUGHT OUT DIVERSION TO THE JOB
AT HAND.

Yours etc

Glen Calzones
Piara Waters






